

Date

24 August 2017

Your ref

Our ref

C&F/S&LL/JM/KB

Dear Parent/Carer

Early Learning and Childcare-parent/carer survey-increase to 1140 hours

As you will be aware the Scottish Government has asked councils to have a phased approach to the expansion to 1140 hours by 2020. Please help us to plan for the increase to 1140 hours by 2020 by completing the online survey using the following link:

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/elcc17

Or complete the paper copy and return it to your child's nursery.

The closing date for completing the survey is Friday 22 of September.

A summary of the results will be published by the council in 2017.

Thank you for your help in completing the survey.

Yours sincerely

Janice MacInnes

Senior Education Manager

(launce Maclunes

Schools and Lifelong Learning, Communities and Families

Level 1.1, Waverley Court, 4 East Market Street, Edinburgh, EH8 8BG Tel 0131 529 6268 Fax 0131 529 6211 E-mail janice.macinnes@edinburgh.gov.uk

